
Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools

October 3, 2023

Dear Roslyn School Families and Staff,

I’m sending this letter to ensure that you are aware that tomorrow, October 4, 2023, FEMA will be conduct-
ing a test of the nationwide emergency alert system. At approximately 2:20PM, a test message will be sent
to all televisions, radios, and cell phones.

Since this is taking place during school hours, and in some cases coincide with school dismissal time, I
wanted to assure you that there is no cause for alarm and the test message will not impact the regular
school/work day. There is no action that you need to take when you receive the message.

Thank you for giving this your attention.

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools


